

Guru Nanak Sikh Academy

Aspire ~ Acquire ~ Achieve

Founder: Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji

Chief Executive Officer: Mr Jaskamal S. Sidhu

Tuesday, 11th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Autumn Term Parent Consultation Meetings – Class 3 Jenner

Our Parent Consultation meetings for class 3 Jenner this academic year will be held on **Tuesday 18th October 2022 and Thursday**, **20th October 2022.** This will provide you with an opportunity to meet with your child's class teacher to discuss how your child has settled and the progress that they have made so far. We will also be sharing your child's learning targets with you, for them to work on over the half term period.

The meetings will take place after school in the school canteen, where you will be provided with a 10 minute meeting slot. Please could you kindly make your way to the Primary school entrance to sign in on arrival.

To book a time for your meeting, please use the link below (same format as previous years) where you can book your meeting time. Please note you can only book an appointment with your child's class teacher <u>on either Tuesday or Thursday.</u> The online booking system will only show time slots that are remaining and available so slots will be booked on a first come first served basis. It is essential that meetings are carried out with every parent, so please ensure that you book as soon as possible.

Please click on the link below to book your meeting.

Bookings will be open from Tuesday 11th October 2022 at 5.00pm to Monday 17th October 2022, 23.55pm.

https://gurunanak.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Please use the link below to view video which shows how to login to book and attend video appointments.

 $\underline{https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call}$

If you have any problems accessing the system, please contact the school office who will be able to support you with your booking. Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs P Dhaliwal Vice Principal

Miss A O'Leary

SENCO - Raising Standards Leader

Email:













admin@gnsa.co.uk

Telephone: 020 8573 6085

Website: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk